
Orientation (8/10—8/11) 
(Formerly known as Open House) 

6th grade students and new 7th and 8th graders may 
come to the school for an in-person tour! 

Call the school to schedule an appointment. (770-297-6270) Time slots 
are limited. They will be available between 3:00 and 7:30 on Monday, 
8/10 and Tuesday, 8/11.  

For the sake of safety:  

 We cannot allow anyone in the building before their appointment 
time.  

 Students and parents will be escorted throughout the orientation 
and must stay in the designated areas through the tour. 

 The student may come with two adults. (No other children!)  
   This means three people total! 

Park in the front parking lot and wait in your car until five minutes be-
fore your appointment time. Enter at the bus-loading entrance. (At the 
end of the school, near the cafeteria. Look for the signs.) 

During your orientation, you will:  
1.Start in the cafeteria where you will meet the principal, and  
receive your student’s class schedule and a Chromebook. 

2.Be given a tour of the school. 

3.Meet your 6th grade teachers on the 6th grade hallway. 
4.Exit through the front entrance of the school. 

All 6th Graders and 
new 7th and 8th 

graders 

Returning students may participate in a  
Zoom orientation. 

First, access your schedule by visiting Infinite Campus. 
If you last name begins with A-K come Zoom with us on Monday, 8/10. 

If you last name begins with L-Z come Zoom with us on Tuesday, 8/11. 

On your assigned day, go to Launchpoint and login. Then: 

1.Look up your 1st period teacher's Canvas Page for Zoom  
log-in instructions and a link. 

2.Homeroom teachers will begin their 20 minute Zoom sessions 
at 3:00, 4:00, 5:00, and 6:00. 

3.Then, drop in on a Zoom session with your other teachers dur-
ing one of these times: 3:20—3:50, 4:20—4:50, 5:20—5:50 and 
6:20—6:50. Visit their Canvas pages for the Zoom link.  

 We will post videos giving you information about the new 
year! Visit Chestateeacademy.com to find them! 

Returning 7th 
and 8th graders 

You will be able to access your student’s class schedule through Infinite Campus beginning July 31st.  

Schedules may change after August 21st! Only then will we know our final numbers. Classes 
may need to be reshuffled in order to balance the numbers of students in each class. 

If you need assistance with Infinite Campus, call the school at 770-297-6270. 


